
GET Committee 

From: 	 Marci Sato <marci.sato@yahoo.com > 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, January 22, 2019 11:26 AM 

To: 	 GET Committee 

Subject: 	 SUPPORT Marc Takamori as Director of Transportation GET-1 (10) 

To whom it may concern: 

I wanted to express my support for Marc Takamori as the Director of Transportation. I know Marc personally and 

professionally. He is a smart, reliable, capable and passionate individual. He is very knowledgeable about and 

understands the challenges and situations that the Department of Transportation faces as he served as the Deputy 

Director of this Department for many years. Marc is a young, intelligent individual who will do great things for the 

department and the County as a whole. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Marci M. Sato 


